
Your Community Impact Statement has been successfully submitted to City Council and
Committees. 

If you have questions and/or concerns, please contact the Department of Neighborhood
Empowerment at NCSupport@lacity.org. 

This is an automated response, please do not reply to this email. 

Contact Information 
Neighborhood Council: Arroyo Seco Neighborhood Council 
Name: Drew Paonessa 
Phone Number: 
Email: drewpaonessaasnc@gmail.com 
The Board approved this CIS by a vote of: Yea(11) Nay(0) Abstain(0) Ineligible(0) Recusal(0) 
Date of NC Board Action: 07/27/2020 
Type of NC Board Action: For if Amended 

Impact Information
Date: 07/29/2020 
Update to a Previous Input: No 
Directed To: City Council and Committees 
Council File Number: 20-0600-s39 
Agenda Date: 
Item Number: 
Summary: 20-0600-s39 LAPD Budget Request “Through our Eyes” program The Arroyo Seco
Neighborhood Council (ASNC) extends its support to this motion (20-0600-s39) if amended. This
motion calls for an increase in the LAPD budget by $100,000 to expand the LAPD’s “Through our
Eyes” program. The Arroyo Seco Neighborhood council calls on the city to amend this item to an
increase of $0 (Zero Dollars) with the recommendation that the Police Department proceed with
their proposal to expand this program. In the spirit of “the People’s Budget” the ASNC cannot
endorse any increase to the already bloated LAPD budget. The concept of the program itself is
worthwhile enough that the LAPD should be able to find what amounts to .01% of their current
budget ($1.189B) from within or from outside partnership as had previously been done with funding
from State Farm. Such dedication to a program that helps create a bridge between teens and police
by finding their own funding would show that the LAPD does intend to transform itself into a
department that cares about the community. All without taking money from other potential
programs in the city 

mailto:NCSupport@lacity.org


The Arroyo Seco Neighborhood Council (ASNC) extends its 
support to this motion (20-0600-s39) if amended. This motion calls for 
an increase in the LAPD budget by $100,000 to expand the LAPD’s 
“Through our Eyes” program. The Arroyo Seco Neighborhood council 
calls on the city to amend this item to an increase of $0 (Zero Dollars) 
with the recommendation that the Police Department proceed with 
their proposal to expand this program. In the spirit of “the People’s 
Budget” the ASNC cannot endorse any increase to the already 
bloated LAPD budget. The concept of the program itself is worthwhile 
enough that the LAPD should be able to find what amounts to .01% 
of their current budget ($1.189B) from within or from outside 
partnership as had previously been done with funding from State 
Farm. Such dedication to a program that helps create a bridge 
between teens and police by finding their own funding would show 
that the LAPD does intend to transform itself into a department that 
cares about the community. All without taking money from other 
potential programs in the city.	


